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Indian Visa Media Advisory

Jaypee Sports International Limited (JPSI) - the organizer of F1 Indian GP - has started issuing
to FIA/FOM accredited media the invitation letter and supporting documents necessary to
get an Indian visa.

Those who intend to cover the Indian GP this year, can kindly contact Mr Nagendra Gupta -
from the BIC Press Office - with a copy of their passport, FIA pass and the nearest Indian
Consulate/Embassy details where they would like to apply for their visa. JPSI recommends
that media persons apply for the visa at the Indian consulate of his/her respective country
well in advance in order to secure the necessary visa without any problem.

Mr Nagendra Gupta’s contact details are:

Email: jpsi.pr@gmail.com, Mob: + 91 9711901978

Should anyone experience any problem in achieving the above documents, can please
contact the NPO, F1 Indian GP.

Buddh International Circuit is looking forward to welcoming you at the third edition of F1
Indian Grand Prix in the last week of October this year.

With Best Regards,

Manoj Kumar

National Press Officer, F1 Indian GP
Email: manoj2.kumar@jalindia.co.in

Mob: +91 9873678935



